management skills program to
be offered this August *

A one-week residential pro-
gram for owners and senior ex-
ecutives of minority businesses is
set for August 25-30 at the Amos
Tuck School of Business Ad-
ministration. Participants there
will have an opportunity to
strengthen thejr management and
financial skills and learn the most

current business techniques.
The curriculum will address
crucial business issues such as
how the proposed tax changes
may affect minority businesses.
The program will cover manage-
ment topics such as finance, ac-
counting,  communication,
rarketing, strategic management

and operations. Database
management will also  be
introduced.

For more information, contact;
Minority Business Executive
Seminar, The Amos Tuck School
at Dartmouth College, Hanover,
NH 03755,



